
NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

FOR 

TOWN OF WESTFIELD, SAUK COUNTY 
 
Notice is hereby given that on Monday, November 20, 2023 at 6:30 PM at the 

Town of Westfield Hall, a PUBLIC HEARING of the PROPOSED BUDGET 

of the Town of Westfield will be held.  The proposed budget can be seen by 
contacting the clerk at 963-2663.  Immediately following completion of the 

Public Hearing, a SPECIAL TOWN MEETING of the electors will be called 

by the Town Board for the following purpose:   
 

1. To adopt the 2023 tax levy to be paid in 2024 and approve the 2024 

highway expenditures pursuant to section 60.10(a)(a) of WI Stats.  
 

NOTICE OF TOWN BOARD MEETING OF THE TOWN OF WESTFIELD 

BOARD 
The Town of Westfield board will meet following the two above-mentioned 

meetings in order to discuss and adopt the 2024 budget for the Town of 

Westfield. 
 

 

       
      Julie Strutz, Clerk 


